Invitation to an open evening at EERRTEE
NIDDERDALE HIGH SCHOOL ISl

Year 5/6 children
19th September 2019 and parents/carers.
from 5.30 pm to 7.30 pm

Head teacher’s address
at7.00 pm

Nidderdale High School is a “Good school overall
and in all areas” — Ofsted

We are proud of:

v Consistently good GCSE results

v Progress made by all students across a
range of GCSE subjects often well above
national averages

v Innovative curriculum to meet the needs of
all studenis

v Outstanding pastoral care; trust is a key
feature

v Student/teacher relationships; staff are
wholly committed fo the welfare and
education of the students

“Students value the excellent relationships they
have with their teachers” — Ofsted

There is a further opportunity for parents
to see the learning environment

on 9th October from 9.15 am to 11.00 am.
Please telephone school to make

an appointment.

\I www.nidderdale.n-yorks.sch.uk
i admin@nidderdale.n-yorks.sch.uk
@NidderdaleS, 01423711246
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